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Subject:	New criteria for the outermost regions
The Commission is currently working on altering the criteria for the outermost regions (ORs). If the proposed regulation – which is being supported by France – is adopted, the Canary Islands and Madeira would be at a severe disadvantage, while French ORs would benefit. France’s proposal reportedly advocates using distance as the main criterion for allocating financial aid, ahead of income and population, as had been the case until now. On that basis, regions more than 4 000 kilometres from continental Europe would receive more funding.
This is a worrying development; adopting the regulation would not only destroy the traditional unity between Spain, Portugal and France, but would also harm social cohesion in the Canary Islands, which would lose certain entitlements and financial aid.
Does the Commission agree with France’s proposal?
What has each Member State’s stance on ORs been?
Has the Commission assessed the impact that the hypothetical change would have on aid and entitlements in the Canary Islands?
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